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New 
Concrete 
Sidewalks 

Completed 
in 2023



New Concrete 
Sidewalks to 

be Completed 
2024

Existing Asphalt 
Sidewalks to be 
Removed 2024



6 Trees to be 
Removed 

New Tree 
Plantings in 
Spring 2025



• Tree Plantings at 2023 
Sidewalk Areas
• Begins March 28th

• 40 New trees of various 
species.

• Tree Plantings at Phase 2 
Sidewalk Areas takes place 
Spring 2025



Pannaway Manor Area - Mason and Decatur Roads 

Tree Removal 4/1 to 4/12
Removal of Old Sidewalk 4/15 to 5/3
Construction of New Sidewalk 5/6 to 5/31
Restoration 6/3 to 6/14



• Tyler Reese
• tcreese@cityofportsmouth.com
• 603-766-3144

• Marc Batchelder, P.E.
• mrbatchelder@cityofportsmouth.com
• 603-766-1440

• Dave Desfosses
• djdesfosses@cityofportsmouth.com
• 603-766-1411

• Jim Lyman
• sue@lymanandsons.com
• 603-528-9679




